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Date:     03/24/2005

From:     Freya Anderson
Title:    Head, Technology and Public Services (formerly Interlibrary Loan 
Librarian)
Org:      Alaska State Library

Comment:
In my work as an interlibrary loan librarian, we routinely obtain copyright 
clearance for copies that don't fall within fair use.  Usually, this is fairly 
straightforward through the Copyright Clearance Center.  Occasionally, we need to do
a more extensive search for a publisher or copyright holder to provide clearance.  
On more than one occasion, this search has been unsuccessful, even with all of the 
resources and experience available to me in a research library.  On these occasions,
we have been unable to provide requested resources to our patrons.  Most of our 
patrons are State employees who are requesting the material in the course of their 
work for the State of Alaska.
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